
 

HOME CHURCH: 
JORDAN BAPTIST CHURCH 

5040 W. 87TH ST 
BURBANK, IL 60459 

708 636-8632 

Dear Pastor Largent and Church, 
 We are so blessed to have had such faithful supports these more than 25 years as missionaries. God has done so 
many marvelous things in those years for His Glory and the lives of those that have received Christ as their only Savior. 
Thank you and may the Lord bless all of you for your sacrifices.   
 Since our last letter things have been super busy. We stepped up our soulwinning effort and have seen many 
saved and some added to the church, put on a youth camp and just did DVBC.   
 The Lord brought back to us a zealous soulwinner, Melrose. Many years ago she was a bus kid, later became a 
bible college student and graduated. As nothing is perfect in this life she sadly married a person that could not be 
faithful. Having two small children to support she left the country for work. As the Lord worked it out while she was on a 
short vacation here in the Philippines she missed her flight back to her work. The Lord unexpectedly provided her with 
the funds to get out of her contract and was able to stay home.  While working abroad she was having bible studies with 
other Filipino ladies, now she is free to get back to  soulwinning and  she is ever so eager. She is working with some of 
our ladies, taking them out and  teaching them to be complete soulwinners. Pray for her because her personal situation 
is not easy and the  day to day finances with her two children will be difficult. She, however, is not discouraged but is 
happy and blessed to serve her Lord. 
 
 This April we had 8 churches and 175 teens/workers in our annual youth camp. The finances for such an 
endeavor can be difficult financially but the results far out weigh the cost. Do pray for our national pastor that God will 
give him the wisdom for the church and the future of the camp  so in years to come it can grow. We also had a fantastic 
Daily Vacation Bible School with over 200 kids  with 42 receiving Christ. We have posted some of the pictures and a 
video on our FB page. Use “Gaylene Fannin” in a search to find them. Below I will put a few of the pictures for you to 
see.  The Youth Camp and DVBS could not be except for your help. The campus, the buildings, the vehicles, you all make 
it possible.  
      
       Thank you for your prayers and support  
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FIELD ADDRESS:     
PO BOX 82  

ROXAS CITY, 5800 
PHILIPPINES 

PHONE: 
rickgaylene1967@yahoo.com 

639171150688/639171500110 

MISSION BOARD: 
BAPTIST INTERNATIONAL 

MISSIONS, INC 
PO BOX 9                

CHATTANOOGA, TN 37341 

Certificates of Participation Girls won the offering contest. 


